From: Michael Mesmer

To: Drumm, Kristin

Subject: Greenpoint

Date: Monday, July 25, 2016 5:13:02 PM
Dear Kristin,

Please be advised that the Board of Supervisors should adopt post haste the community plan for Green
Point, officially recognizing Green Point as the large, viable and distinct community it is. Despite being
shut out officially and unofficially from the multiyear and costly process, despite having BPIC use fraud
in its campaign to silence us, Green Point came out en masse in unprecedented numbers at the last
BOS hearing to exhort you to put this in motion.

Green Point neighbors trusted you and believe that the split was a fait accompli. They are relying on
you to complete this painful chapter and approve our separation, and community plan. Thank you in
advance for your help in completing our move to independence!

-- Michael

Michael Mesmer
415-601-7497
www.michaeljmesmer.com
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